

- Burnage Lane, Manchester, M19 1ER
- **2** 0161 432 1527
- office@burnage.manchester.sch.uk
- www.burnage.manchester.sch.uk

08/09/2022

Attendance and Punctuality at Burnage

Dear Parent/Carer,

The start of the new term has been hugely positive so far as we have welcomed returning students and new students alike. It has also been a great pleasure to hold so many encouraging conversations with parents and carers at the end of each school day.

Our aim is to maintain good communication with our families and to keep expectations and outcomes high. On Tuesday afternoon, I apologise that our communication about late detention procedures did not meet our usual standards in terms of tone or clarity.

We know that our community take great pride in students 'being the best they can be' and that for the vast majority of families, the skills of organisation and time-keeping are valued and utilised to create the best possible chances of success at school. As a result, we are regularly able to reward hundreds of students each term for achieving excellent attendance. We thank you for your continued support with this.

If you wish to review the details of our attendance and punctuality expectations, please refer to our website: <u>Burnage Academy - Attendance</u>.

Yours faithfully,

K Harrison Headteacher





